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In October 2018, Nieuport Aviation completed a significant upgrade 
to Billy Bishop Toronto City Airport’s passenger lounges to improve 
the experience for travellers. As part of the project, Nieuport applied 
some innovative sustainable development and environmentally friendly 
measures to ensure our operation can be greener and more efficient.

As part of our terminal upgrade, Nieuport Aviation 
installed water refilling stations in our two passenger 
lounges. This has encouraged passengers to fill up their 
reusable water containers. Our water refilling stations 
have eliminated the need for 70,000 plastic water bottles, 
which is a great step for our local environment as plastic 
bottles don’t decompose. In fact, they photodegrade and 
break down into smaller toxic pieces that move up the 
food chain if they are eaten by fish and wildlife.  
Read more here 

ENCOURAGING REUSABLE 
WATER BOTTLES
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https://www.portstoronto.com/Media/PortsToronto/PortsToronto/Airport%20Sustainability/Billy-Bishop-Airport-Sustainability-Report-2018-Final_24-April.pdf


As part of our terminal upgrade, Nieuport incorporated environmentally responsible 
and sustainable infrastructure into the terminal’s design, such as LED lighting. Good 
quality LEDs are among the most energy-efficient lighting products available with a 
long lifetime, and contribute to reducing greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions. 

LED LIGHTING REPLACEMENT

As part of the terminal upgrade and improvement of the décor in the passenger 
lounges, Nieuport procured S-Shape chairs that are not only made from recycled 
fibre but are GREENGUARD Certified. This means that they have been tested and 
scientifically proven to have low chemical emissions.

RECYCLED FABRIC

Over 1,250 light bulbs have  
been replaced with LED lighting. 
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